Minutes of The March 13, 2007 Emergency Meeting

The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 6:30 pm in the City Hall Annex.

Present were: Kevin Linehan, Chairman; Dirk Brouwer, Vice Chairman, T. Q. Hutchinson, Secretary and John Harold, General Registrar.

The Secretary presided.

The Board agreed to request Mayor and City Council to petition the Governor to stay implementation of SB 840 and HB 2707 until July 1, 2008. A copy of the Petition is attached.

The Chairman volunteered to present the Petition to Mayor and Council at the March 13, 2007 meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 pm.

T. Q. Hutchinson, Secretary